Seabrook Police Department



7 Liberty Lane, P.O. Box 456 Seabrook, NH 03874 Phone: (603) 474-5200 Fax: (603) 474-7242

Brett J. Walker Chief of Police

Kevin M. Gelineau Deputy Chief of Police

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Town Manager

FROM:

Chief of Police

DATE:

December 27, 2023

RE:

Request to accept donation from O'Brien's General Store, Inc.

O'Brien's General Store, Inc. has donated \$2,200.00 to the Police Department. This donation will be used for equipment and training for the department. I request that the Town accept this donation from O'Brien's General Store, Inc. for the specified equipment.

Respectfully submitted,

Brett J. Walker, Chief of Police

700